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  Youth and violent extremism on social media
Alava, Séraphin,Frau-Meigs, Divina,Hassan,
Ghayda,2017-12-04
  Proceedings of International Conference on
Intelligent Computing, Information and Control
Systems A. Pasumpon Pandian,Ram Palanisamy,Klimis
Ntalianis,2021-01-24 This book is a collection of
papers presented at the International Conference
on Intelligent Computing, Information and Control
Systems (ICICCS 2020). It encompasses various
research works that help to develop and advance
the next-generation intelligent computing and
control systems. The book integrates the
computational intelligence and intelligent control
systems to provide a powerful methodology for a
wide range of data analytics issues in industries
and societal applications. The book also presents
the new algorithms and methodologies for promoting
advances in common intelligent computing and
control methodologies including evolutionary
computation, artificial life, virtual
infrastructures, fuzzy logic, artificial immune
systems, neural networks and various neuro-hybrid
methodologies. This book is pragmatic for
researchers, academicians and students dealing
with mathematically intransigent problems.
  Making & Being Susan Jahoda,Caroline
Woolard,2020-01-23 Making and Being draws on the
lived experience of Susan Jahoda and Caroline
Woolard, visual arts educators who have developed
a framework for teaching art with the collective
BFAMFAPhD that emphasizes contemplation,
collaboration, and political economy. The authors
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share ideas and pedagogical strategies that they
have adapted to spaces of learning which range
widely, from self-organized workshops for
professional artists to Foundations BFA and MFA
thesis classes. This hands-on guide includes
activities, worksheets, and assignments and is a
critical resource for artists and art educators
today--Page 4 of cover.
  New Earth Politics Simon Nicholson,Sikina
Jinnah,2016-03-04 Prominent scholars and
practitioners in the field of global environmental
politics consider the ecological and political
realities of life on the new earth, and probe the
field's deepest and most enduring questions at a
time of increasing environmental stress. Arranged
in complementary pairs, included are - reflections
on environmental pedagogy, analysis of new
geopolitical realities, reflections on the power
of social movements and international
institutions, and calls for more compelling
narratives to promote environmental action.
  Dictionary of Arabic Loanwords in the Languages
of Central and East Africa Sergio Baldi,2020-11-30
Dictionary of Arabic Loanwords in the Languages of
Central and East Africa analyzes around 3000
Arabic loanwords in more than 50 languages in the
area, and completes the work started in a previous
similar work on West Africa.
  Global Environmental Politics Jean-Frederic
Morin,Amandine Orsini,Sikina Jinnah,2020-03-17
Global Environmental Politics provides a fully up
to date and comprehensive introduction to the most
important issues dominating this fast moving
field. Going beyond the issue of climate change,
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the textbook also introduces students to the
pressing issues of desertification, trade in
hazardous waste, biodiversity protection, whaling,
acid rain, ozone-depletion, water consumption, and
over-fishing. . Importantly, the authors pay
particular attention to the interactions between
environmental politics and other governance
issues, such as gender, trade, development,
health, agriculture, and security.
  Post-Treaty Politics Sikina Jinnah,Oran R.
Young,2014-10-31 An argument that secretariats—the
administrative arms of international treaties—are
political actors in their own right.
Secretariats—the administrative arms of
international treaties—-would seem simply to do
the bidding of member states. And yet, Sikina
Jinnah argues in Post-Treaty Politics,
secretariats can play an important role in world
politics. On paper, secretariats collect
information, communicate with state actors, and
coordinate diplomatic activity. In practice, they
do much more. As Jinnah shows, they can influence
the allocation of resources, structures of
interstate cooperation, and the power
relationships between states. Jinnah examines
secretariat influence through the lens of overlap
management in environmental governance—how
secretariats help to manage the dense interplay of
issues, rules, and norms between international
treaty regimes. Through four case studies, she
shows that secretariats can draw on their unique
networks and expertise to handle the challenges of
overlap management, emerging as political actors
in their own right. After presenting a theory and
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analytical framework for analyzing secretariat
influence, Jinnah examines secretariat influence
on overlap management within the Convention on
Biological Diversity (CBD), two cases of overlap
management in the World Trade Organization, as
well as a case in which the Convention on
International Trade in Endangered Species (CITES)
secretariat failed to influence political outcomes
despite its efforts to manage overlap. Jinnah
argues that, even when modest, secretariat
influence matters because it can establish a path-
dependent dynamic that continues to guide state
behavior even after secretariat influence has
waned.
  Cross-border Internet Dispute Resolution Julia
Hörnle,2009-02-12 This book examines how existing
arbitration procedures can be adapted to cope with
disputes stemming from internet transactions.
  The Roads from Rio Pamela Chasek,Lynn M.
Wagner,2012-04-23 At the 1992 United Nations
Conference on Environment and Development,
popularly known as the Rio Earth Summit, the
world’s leaders constructed a new sustainable
development paradigm that promised to enhance
environmentally sound economic and social
development. Twenty years later, the proliferation
of multilateral environmental agreements points to
an unprecedented achievement, but is worth
examining for its accomplishments and
shortcomings. This book provides a review of
twenty years of multilateral environmental
negotiations (1992-2012). The authors have
participated in most of these negotiating
processes and use their first-hand knowledge as
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writers for the International Institute for
Sustainable Development’s Earth Negotiations
Bulletin as they illustrate the changes that have
taken place over the past twenty years. The
chapters examine the proliferation of meetings,
the changes in the actors and their roles
(governments, nongovernmental organizations,
secretariats), the interlinkages of issues, the
impact of scientific advice, and the challenges of
implementation across negotiating processes,
including the Framework Convention on Climate
Change, the Convention to Combat Desertification,
the Convention on Biological Diversity, the
Commission on Sustainable Development, the UN
Forum on Forests, the chemicals conventions
(Stockholm, Basel and Rotterdam), the Montreal
Protocol on Substances that Deplete the Ozone
Layer, the Convention on International Trade in
Endangered Species, the Convention on Migratory
Species and the International Treaty on Plant
Genetic Resources for Food and Agriculture.
  The Locker Exchange Ann Rae,2022-07-12 For
Westwood senior Brynn Cadence, high school drama
is taken to a whole new level when she discovers
the dead body of a classmate on the football field
one Friday night. When she tells the police she
saw a masked figure fleeing up the bleachers, they
dismiss her and label the death accidental. With
no one believing what she saw, Brynn’s internal
walls start to go up. But there’s one wall she has
no control over—the one that separates her and
Kyler Fellan’s gym lockers. That’s right, Brynn
opens her locker only to find herself face-to-face
with the shirtless abs of the school’s star
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football player and resident flirt. While not an
unwelcome surprise, Brynn knows she should leave
her fluttering feelings for Kyler on the locker
room floor in order to focus on exposing the truth
of her classmate’s death. But Kyler’s top jock
status has made him privy to some potentially
useful gossip, making him a helpful and
trustworthy partner in her investigation. As two
find themselves delving deeper into the case, they
are inevitably drawn closer to each other—even if
that isn’t safe for either of them.
  Trajectories in Environmental Politics Graeme
Hayes,Sikina Jinnah,Prakash Kashwan,David M.
Konisky,Sherilyn Macgregor,John M. Meyer,Anthony
R. Zito,2022-03-30 This book explores the dominant
framings and paradigms of environmental politics,
the relationship between academic analysis and
environmental politics, and reflects on the first
thirty years of the journal, Environmental
Politics. The book has two purposes. The first is
to identify and discuss the key themes that have
driven scholarship in the field of environmental
politics over the last three decades, and to
highlight how this has also led to oversights and
silences, and the marginalisation of important
forms of analysis and thought. As several chapters
in the book explore, problem-solving frameworks
have increasingly taken away space from more
radical systemic challenge and critique, as the
key themes of environmental politics have become
ever more central to the field of politics as a
whole – and as our understandings of social and
environmental crisis become ever clearer and more
urgent. The second purpose of the volume is to map
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out a series of new and developing agendas for
environmental politics. The chapters in this
volume focus foremost on questions of justice,
materiality, and power. Discussing state violence,
multispecies justice, epistemic injustice, the
circular economy, NGOs, parties, green transition,
and urban climate governance, they call above all
for greater attention to intersectionality and
interdisciplinarity, and for centering key
insights about power relations and socio-economic
inequalities into increasingly widespread, yet
also often depoliticised, topics in the study of
environmental politics. The chapters in this book
were originally published as a special issue of
Environmental Politics.
  The QB Bad Boy and Me Tay Marley,2019-08-13 The
funny, steal-your-heart breakout story about a
cheerleader, a sexy football player, and the chaos
of trying not to fall in love . . . Reluctant
cheerleader Dallas Bryan has a problem on her
hands—and his name is Drayton Lahey. Ever since
the hot star quarterback of the high school
football team hit her car with his motorcycle, he
has the annoying ability to get under her skin,
making Dallas think about Drayton way more than
she should . . . in all the ways that she
shouldn't. But Dallas has one goal—to pursue her
dance-school dreams in in California—and no one,
not even a hard-bodied, green-eyed football god,
will stop her. As the tension between Drayton and
Dallas grows thicker, the lines are getting
blurred, and all she wants is to come undone under
his touch. But this thing between Dallas and
Drayton could cost her her dreams . . . if he
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doesn't break her heart first.
  The History of India, as Told by Its Own
Historians Sir Henry Miers Elliot,1867
  Women and Islam in Bangladesh T.
Hashmi,2000-03-10 This work of research by Taj
Hashmi puts the issue of women's position in
society in historical as well as Islamic
perspectives to relate it to the objective
conditions in Bangladesh. In eight illuminating
chapters, he narrates how Quranic edicts about
women have through the ages been misinterpreted by
the power elites and the mullahs to suppress
women. Even NGOs are not immune from exploiting
them. Hope, according to the author, lies in the
literacy and economic self-reliance of the
Bangladeshi women.
  Handbook of 200 Medicinal Plants Shahid
Akbar,2020-04-21 This book is designed to provide
pharmacologists and researchers of natural
products a comprehensive review of 200 medicinal
plants, their vernacular names in various
languages and their medicinal uses around the
world, and in some cases, a historical
perspective. Chemical constituents of each plant
with the putative active constituent, and
available up to date pharmacological studies
(until 2017 on PubMed) with each medical activity
explored and its relationship with traditional
uses, are described for each plant. Any variations
in chemical constituents and their effects on
pharmacological studies outcome have been
highlighted. All clinical trials conducted, with
sufficient details, have been included.
Nationalities and racial identities of
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participants of clinical trials are identified to
impress upon the social, cultural and dietary
influences on the clinical outcomes. Toxicity
studies and potential interactions with prescribed
drugs, and full spectrum of references are
included.
  The First Muslim Lesley Hazleton,2013-01-24 The
extraordinary life of the man who founded Islam,
and the world he inhabited—and remade. Lesley
Hazleton's new book, Agnostic: A Spirited
Manifesto, is out now from Riverhead Books.
Muhammad’s was a life of almost unparalleled
historical importance; yet for all the iconic
power of his name, the intensely dramatic story of
the prophet of Islam is not well known. In The
First Muslim, Lesley Hazleton brings him vibrantly
to life. Drawing on early eyewitness sources and
on history, politics, religion, and psychology,
she renders him as a man in full, in all his
complexity and vitality. Hazleton’s account
follows the arc of Muhammad’s rise from
powerlessness to power, from anonymity to renown,
from insignificance to lasting significance. How
did a child shunted to the margins end up
revolutionizing his world? How did a merchant come
to challenge the established order with a new
vision of social justice? How did the pariah
hounded out of Mecca turn exile into a new and
victorious beginning? How did the outsider become
the ultimate insider? Impeccably researched and
thrillingly readable, Hazleton’s narrative creates
vivid insight into a man navigating between
idealism and pragmatism, faith and politics,
nonviolence and violence, rejection and acclaim.
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The First Muslim illuminates not only an immensely
significant figure but his lastingly relevant
legacy.
  A Sufi Study of Hadith Maulana Ashraf Ali
Thanawi,2010-01-01 A Sufi Study of Hadith
(Originally titled Haqiqa al-Tariqa min as-Sunna
al-Aniqa) is a unique work of commentary on a
selection of over three hundred authentic hadith.
Maulana Ashraf Ali Thanawi, one of the
subcontinent's greatest spiritual leaders and an
author of unequalled prolificacy, translates,
interprets, and then comments on each hadith from
the perspective of tasawwuf, whether to explain a
fine point of theology, or to discourse on
morality, etiquette, behaviour, or the customary
practices of Sufis. In the pages of this volume,
one encounters a side of Islam that is little
known and less understood. For all seekers of the
truth, and especially those keen to further their
understanding of the teachings of the Prophet,
upon him be peace on tasawwuf-related subjects,
Maulana Thanawi's work is truly invaluable.
  Omics Technologies for Sustainable Agriculture
and Global Food Security (Vol II) Anirudh
Kumar,Rakesh Kumar,Pawan Shukla,Hitendra K.
Patel,2021-08-05 This edited book brings out a
comprehensive collection of information on the
modern omics-based research. The main focus of
this book is to educate researchers about utility
of omics-based technologies in rapid crop
improvement. In last two decades, omics
technologies have been utilized significantly in
the area of plant sciences and has shown promising
results. Omics technology has potential to address
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the challenge of food security in the near future.
The comprehensive use of omics technology occurred
in last two decades and helped greatly in the
understanding of complex biological problems,
improve crop productivity and ensure sustainable
use of ecosystem services. This book is of
interest to researchers and students of life
sciences, biotechnology, plant biotechnology,
agriculture, forestry, and environmental sciences.
It is also a useful knowledge resource for
national and international agricultural
scientists.
  Global Environmental Governance Adil
Najam,Mihaela Papa,International Institute for
Sustainable Development,Nadaa Taiyab,2006
  Social Work and Social Policy Ira C.
Colby,Catherine N. Dulmus,Karen M.
Sowers,2013-01-22 A comprehensive overview of
domestic and global social welfare policy Written
by a team of renowned social policy experts
sharing their unique perspectives on global and
U.S. social welfare policy issues, Social Work and
Social Policy helps social workers consider key
issues that face policymakers, elected officials,
and agency administrators in order to develop
policies that are both fair and just. Designed as
a foundational social welfare policy text, this
important book meets the Council on Social Work
Education's (CSWE) Educational Policy and
Accreditation Standards (EPAS). Encouraging
readers' critical thinking on various issues, each
chapter begins with an overarching question and
what if scenarios, and ends with a set of
suggested key terms, online resources, and
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discussion questions. Recognizing that policy work
requires practitioners to be as fully versed as
possible with the issue at hand, Social Work and
Social Policy thoroughly explores: Social welfare
policy as a form of social justice The evolution
of the American welfare state Human security and
the welfare of societies Social policy from a
global perspective Challenges for social policies
in Asia Welfare reform and the need for social
empathy The U.S. Patriot Act and its implications
for the social work profession Human rights and
emerging social media Compelling and broad in
scope, Social Work and Social Policy is an
indispensable text for students and a valuable
resource for practitioners concerned with creating
social policy and governmental action guided by
justice for all.
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com - Apr 01

2023
web mar 28 2005
  in his quest
to trace the
roots of
klezmer the
traditional
instrumental
music of
yiddish
speaking jews
author henry
sapoznik tells
a fascinating
story of
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